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Chair Helm, 

 

I confess that I am extremely ashamed to call myself a Portlander right now.  

 

I am ashamed that only people opposed to this fair and balanced mechanism for 

choose our FW commission selection are from My hometown.  It seems to me that 

we only want to be inclusive of others in this state when it benefits us. Whay a mess, 

no wonder the rest of the state thinks the way they do. Shame on us 

 

Please vote in favor of this Water basin idea! 


